INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

Sensitivity: COMPANY CONFIDENTIAL Date: 11-Aug-1999 02:59pm
From: John Reynolds TAL
REYNOLDS_J
Dept: Air Resources Management

Tel No: 850/921-9536

Subject: CF Industries - Plant City

Mr. Messina called this afternoon regarding CFI's request to increase H3P0O4
production by 10%. He said there are no physical changes associated with this
request and that no associated increase in downstream production will occur. He
also said that test results while running provisionally at the higher rate show
no increase in actual fluoride emissions compared with the last few years. For
'reasonable assurance', he agreed to send me the application and test reports
so that we can evaluate whether CFI's scrubber appears capable of absorbing the
additional fluoride without incurring PSD applicability. After reviewing CFI's
submittal, we'll provide you with our comments.




